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Friends of the 106 Bus 
Membership Form 2019 / 20 

 

The 106 bus service runs three days per week between the towns of Kendal and Penrith in 
Cumbria.  The service is run by a commercial company but is commissioned by the 106 Bus 

Partnership which is a voluntary lead organisation.  The Partnership commissions the service on a 
set rate per day and any fares collected on the bus are offset against the daily cost.  As with many 

rural routes, there is often a shortfall between the cost of running the service and the fares 
collected.  This is met by subsidising the route with grants and donations.  The 106 route currently 

requires around £8,600 per year in subsidy.  
 
 

Full Name___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone _______________________________ 
 
 email______________________________________ 
 
 
Membership Subscription - £15 / year.   Additional donation __________________________ 
 
Please make cheques payable to  ‘106 Partnership’ and post to the treasurer - Chris Battersby, 
Aysgarth, Eamont Bridge, Penrith.  CA10 2BH.  
 
Your subscription and donation will help to keep the bus running over the next 12 months.  The 
106 Bus Partnership will send you regular updates about the service by way of a news letter every 
4 months.  
 

Thank you for your support 


